
 

 

 
 
 
5th June 2024 
 
Dear Pupils and Staff  
 
I am writing to express my heartfelt thanks for the warm welcome during my visit to Sheep Dip 
Lane Academy yesterday. It was such an honour to present my OBE award and tell you all about 
my day at Windsor Castle during your assembly.  
 
I was truly impressed by the enthusiasm and attentiveness of the pupils. Your questions and 
comments reflected a keen interest in learning. The vibrant atmosphere at Sheep Dip Lane is a 
testament to the hard work of all the staff.  
 
A special thank you to the staff and teachers for their dedication for fostering such a positive 
environment.  
 
My visit was an amazing morning filled with joy and inspiration. Thank you again and I look 
forward to seeing you all soon.  
 
Best wishes  
 
 
 
 
Mrs B A Nixon OBE 
CEO and National Leader of Education 
 
 


